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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

June 9, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

STATE

The Senate Public Employment and Retirement Committee approved AB 199 (Oropeza) on a party line vote.  The staff testified in opposition to the measure.  Assembly Member Oropeza commented during the hearing that as a former Board Member of the MTA she can attest to the bill’s necessity.  
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